CITY OF PASADENA
POLICE DEPARTMENT

February 24, 2009

Mr. Tim Miller, Executive Director

Texas Equusearch Mounted Search and Recovery Team
4013 FM 517, Suite B

Dickinson, Texas 77539

Dear Mr. Miller,

| would like to express my appreciation to you and the members of Texas
Equusearch who recently participated in the search for a missing person. Mr.
Dennis Shippey is an elderly resident of Pasadena who is currently being treated
for symptoms of Alzheimers Disease. Mr. Shippey was reported as a missing
person on February 5, 2009 and was located alive and in reasonably good
condition in Brazoria County on February 7, 2009.

You and other members of Texas Equusearch mobilized and assisted with the
search for Mr. Shippey on February 6 & 7, 2009. You and the other members of
Texas Equusearch established a Command Center near Mr. Shippey’'s home at
Strawberry Park and assisted the family and the Pasadena Police Department in
the search.

Our employees demonstrate great pride for their community and deliver superior
service to all of the citizens of our city. | would like to express my appreciation to
the members of Texas Equusearch who have volunteered their time and
resources to assist the Pasadena Police Department and the citizens of
Pasadena on numerous occasions.

Please feel free to contact me if | may be of further assistance in the future.

Sincerely,




